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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Re: Nominations for Parent Governors 

 

Further to the letter on the 25th November requesting nominations for the two vacant positions of 

parent governors, I am now pleased to inform you that Mrs Claire Boyd and Mr Tomos Peters 

have been successful in their application. 

 

As there was the same number of nominations as vacancies there was no requirement to hold an 

election. 

 

Mrs Boyd and Mr Peters will commence their four-year term of office with effect from 9th 

December 2019. 

 

We look forward to welcoming them to the Governing Board, and working together to support 

our school. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr John Halliday 

Chair of Governors 


